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	 We are proud to announce we have completely redesigned our website from top 
to bottom. Over the past year, we have gathered input from our customers and used that 
information to offer a more user friendly, informative site that our customers will appreciate. 
A completely searchable cross reference has been added to allow customers to find the right 
Ultrachem equivalent to OEM and competitor’s products.  We’ve also added sections for 
featured products, downloading literature and requesting MSDS. Technical Data for all of our 
products can be found on the new site, in any language.
 
	 There’s a wealth of information available by simply clicking on the “resources” tab. 
Here you will find information on oil analysis, product mixing and compatibility, service life 
and temperature.
 
	 Selecting “The Company” tab, you can view additional information about Ultrachem’s 
history and a “Team” page listing the contact information for our sales and customer service 
staff.
 
	 We’re very excited about the new site and would love to hear your comments. Please 
tell us how you feel about our improvements.
 

Contact: Glenn Krasley - Director of Sales & Mktg.
gkrasley@ultracheminc.com

	 Ultrachem recently increased our selection of aftermarket replacement bags for oil/
water separators to include Sullair’s OS Series and Summit’s ConDePhase Plus Series.  
We have very favorable pricing on replacement carbon bags, Zeolite elements, pre-filters, 
expansion chamber elements and separation filters for a wide range of oil/water separators.  
These are available directly to our distributors and usually ship within 48 hours.

ULTRACHEM’S NEW WEBSITE IS UP 
AND RUNNING!

Psst... Website is optimized 
on mobile devices too.

Oil/Water Separator Replacement Bags
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